
  

 

 

Final Cabinet Meeting of the 2017-2018 Lions Year set 

District 1-F - you are all invited! Monday, June 11, 2018 at 

6:30 p.m. 
As the 2017-2018 Lions year heads to a close, Governor Alan invites you and your SO/Partner 

in Service or Spouse to join him for the Final Cabinet Meeting. This will be a time to review our 

successes and set up the coming year and incoming cabinet. It is a way to thank everyone for 

their momentous amount of work and positive attitude that you have given to your tasks, 

assignments, zones, and the District. It is the time to say you have not been forgotten, that the 

governor thanks you for your service and for helping him have a successful year. 

 

Please RSVP to this meeting/dinner by tapping on Jerry's link below. Reservations are 

necessary, please. 

   

Jerry's Parkway by the Lake 

 

25212 W Lake Shore Dr Ingleside 

 

Final reports are WELCOMED; if you would like them copied for distribution, you can bring them 

yourself, or email them to Secretary Katy. The agenda will be emailed to you in a couple of 

weeks. Thank you for your kind attention to this email and for your service this year!  
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